
January 22, 2025 

Testimony in support of passing SB2202 

Thank you, Chairmen Luick and members of the Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs 
committee for being here working for North Dakotans on this invigorating January day. 

 I am Travis Anderson, and I farm and ranch on a Centennial farm in Benson County.  Simply 
said I wish to be represented at the state level by a selection of ranchers across the state 
when it comes to the Beef checkoff dollars and where they are directed. The voice of the 
producers is healthy for progress rather than the voice of one organization as it has been 
lately.  This bill will give fair representation to those that work proudly in this industry. 

Respectfully submitted 

Travis L. Anderson 

Warwick, ND  

 


